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Presidents Message

I hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving! If you were
like Jean and I, you ate way too much turkey. This
meeting will be our annual Christmas/Holiday pot-luck
starting at 6:30 pm. 

This year was a very successful year for our Show and
Sale in May, as well as for our display table at the Fair in
June. This was the 100th year celebration for the San
Diego Zoo, so that was our Show theme. We will have
the opportunity to have a table at the Fair again next
year, and I can’t wait to see what theme we choose for
the 2017 Show and Sale! 

I would like to thank Geri Plaisted for all the time she
has spent behind the punch bowl. The coffee is always
ready, along with that wonderful punch. Well - Geri
would like to retire, so we’re looking for someone to
take over for her. Thanks again, Geri, for your years of
service to the Club!

I also want to thank the crew that helped decorate this
year’s tree for Holiday Nights in Balboa Park. We
donated the tree to Silent Voices. I hope everyone has a
safe and happy Holiday season!

Jack Ohmstede/President

December Meeting
December 13, 2016

6:30pm

Please note that we will be starting EARLY this
meeting because of our potluck celebration!
If you can get to the Park before 6:00, we

always need help setting up the tables for dinner.

Please bring something to share that will serve 8.

There will be a gift exchange - please bring a NEW item
(up to $10), preferably garden/plant themed!

Re-gifting is fine - but please be sure it’s unused!

Don’t forget to - 
Bring Cuttings from your Garden -
Bring a plant for “Show and Tell” 

Do you enjoy being a member of the San Diego Geranium
Society?  If so, please consider getting more involved -
we’re ALWAYS looking for people to serve! 

THANK YOU for donating the
December Nights Christmas tree to
one of our single moms.  The
family that received the tree is so
very grateful - and is enjoying it
every day!

Sharon Pearce
Executive Director
Silent Voices International



Grooming for May

Not bad! Cleaned up nice!
Hacked Ducken

Jim Z Explains Fertilizer

Seeds from China

Zonal Donations

After!

Before...

What’s that on Chuck’s shoulder?

Susan Lewitt’s ornament suggestion!

For Those Who Missed the/October November Meetings!


